NEWSLETTER

*ATTENTION, IMPORTANT INFORMATIONS ! *

Wednesday Februawy 17th, 2016

**2016-2017 REGISTRATIONS
If you have not already completed the registrat@m, either online or a paper version, you wilteve a paper version
today. Please verify the information, sign it aetlirn it as soon as possible.

*rMARCH BREAK
March Break will be from February 930 March 4. Students return to school on Tuesday March 8thill be a Day 3.

Monday March 7th is a Pedagogical Day.
MODIFICATION TO

RULES &
REGULATIONS

We would like to bring it to your

attention that all students must wear
snow pants outside now..including
the Grades 4,5 & 6

PLEASE TAKE NOTE
THAT THE
DAYCARE NO
LONGER NEEDS
PLASTIC COVERS
COLLECTED!

*LIBRARY BOOKS
All library books must be returned or renewed befdfONDAY FEBRUARY 22nd, to avoid any penalty feekigh
could occur during the March Break !

*TO COME :
Friday February 19th, Ski day for Kindergarten &rddes 1 to 4
Monday April 11th, Governing Board meeting at Spab




PLAISIR D’HIVER/ :

The annual « Plaisir d’hiver » will take place oat@rday February 27th, 2016 beginning at 10 :00artha Goyette-Hill
Park. There will be snowshoeing, skating, a chifdsecorner, snow painting, creation of snowmen argiant sliding hill
will be available also, so bring your sled too! gauon snow, hot chocolate, hot soup and our ctaset apple cider will
be served throughout the day. THINK GREEN ! Brymgir own cups! And for even more fun, wear youmueal

tuques!

CIRCULATION IN THE SCHOOL

beneficial for all.
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HUGE THANKS TO THE PPO!

The teachers of Sutton School sincerely thankallparents
involved in making their Teacher Appreciation Weekspecial. We
received delicious snacks on Monday, special ajggien letters on
Tuesday, those who did our recess supervisiond@anuWednesday
and those who replaced in the classrooms so wel tave a 15
minute massage break on Thursday and last bueast.|.ALL the
wonderful gifts that were distributed to us on Bgid Thank you to
the local merchants who were so generous. Allisfgpecial
attention was greatly appreciated.

A special thank you to the massage therapists \alie their
precious time to offer 15 minute massages to anydrewanted
one: Marlene Johnson, Sylvie Mailloux, Lawrencécbet and
Daniel Laberge.

To finalize, we wish to thank all these local meunfits who donated gifts
to the teachers :

Mont Sutton : Nadya Baron Pharmacie Brunet

Vignoble Bresee Cinétik

Le Marchand de Thé La Brouerie

Au Naturel PENS

Rumeur affamée Massage Daniel Laberge

Satya Yoga Au cceur des saisons
Le Diable Vert Coop Gym Sutton
Canoé & Co L’Atelier Bouffe

Vert Partout
Qita Poterie

Technine Anne Vanhaeverbeke
Le Cafetier

URGENT Reminder about
Daycare during March Breakl]

The official registration
period for needing the
Daycare during March
Break is NOW and finishes
tomorrow.

Registration papers for this
were sent home on
February 9th to anyone
who showed interest of
needing this service when
they filled out the survey in
January.

If you are interested and
did not receive the official
sign-up sheets, please
contact Agnes Boisvert
(450-538-2318 #4 or by
email :
servgarde39@csvdc.qgc.ca).
The deadline to register is
February 18, 2016.

If we do not get enough
registrations, the Daycare
will be closed during the
March Break. The final
decision will be made the
morning of Friday
February 19,




